To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in regards to Dentist R Us.

Dentists R Us has helped us service the Inkster head start children for the past ten years.  Head start is a program for low income families and many cannot afford or get transportation to get their children to a dentist.  With the wonderful people at Dentist R Us we are able to help children get a head start on their dental care.  They are able to start parents off on a positive road to good dental care.

Dentist R Us have even been able to assist us during the summer months when we bring children in before school to complete their health screenings.  We have begun such a rapport that they call before the school year begins to remind me to secure days for the next school year.

Their dedication to helping my children and families is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Diane Cameron
Site Leader
Inkster Head Start
Starfish Family Services
